
RSVP at https://forestsociety.org/birdwalk2019

WANT TO LEARN MORE ABOUT BIRDS ALONG NH’S SEACOAST? 
Join the Forest Society and David Blezard of the Seacoast Chapter of NH 
Audubon on an early morning walk around Creek Farm and the Little Harbor 
Loop trail. We’ll be walking as the birds are waking which should provide 
some really great opportunities to hear and see plenty of birds - there may 
even be some migrant species still hanging around! 
 
This event is for all birders and is BYOB (Bring your own BINOCULARS)!

Saturday, June 8, 2019
7:30 - 9:30 AM 400 Little Harbor Road

Portsmouth, NH 03801 
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